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Please do not move forward with not allowing daylight savings time.  Winters are dark 

and gloomy in Oregon and more light is needed in the evenings for outdoor activities. 

 

A few years ago, Oregon and other west coast states were going to adopt permanent 

daylight savings time.  Now this bill is proposing the complete opposite. 

 

Either adopt permanent daylight savings time or leave the current system of changing 

the time twice a year alone. 

 

Oregon should not be in its own time zone. 

 

Don't take away our evening light. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Paul Horton  


